OneAsia, a leading data center operator, announces strategic partnership with APG
Hong Kong – April 16, 2021 – OneAsia, a leading operator of top-tier data centers in Asia, today
announced that it has formed a new strategic partnership with APG Asset Management (“APG”),
one of the world’s largest pension investors. APG, on behalf of its Dutch pension fund clients, has
made a twenty percent stake investment in OneAsia. As a data center pioneer, OneAsia has been
applying cutting-edge technologies to its data centers, addressing the growing demand of data
requirements for customers of all sizes. Throughout the years, OneAsia has established extensive
infrastructure coverage in Hong Kong and Greater China. The partnership will escalate the
momentum of its footprint extension and its diversified reach further into North and South East
Asia through a pipeline of opportunities in China, Japan, Korea and Thailand.

“We are very pleased to partner with APG,” said Charles Lee, Founder and CEO of OneAsia. “We
are convinced that the partnership with APG will accelerate our expansion in the high-growth
data center market, especially when we are extending our network into other countries in Asia.
APG is an experienced global investor with highly diversified investments. OneAsia is ready to
work with APG in elevating the Company to another platform and promoting ESG development.

“With the increase in data usage for all aspects of our social and business lives, we identified the
need to make a strategic and global allocation to this asset class. However, with the rate of
change in technology it is important to invest alongside partners that will keep us ahead in terms
of development and innovation. OneAsia‘s track record in this respect and it’s aspirations in the
field of ESG made them an obvious partner for us. We are delighted to be partnering with Charles
Lee and his team”, said Graeme Torre, Head of Real Estate at APG Asset Management Asia.

Upon the consummation of the investment by APG, OneAsia is now eighty percent owned by
Legan. Established in 1992, Legan is in the vanguard of providing total solutions for critical
environments, IT infrastructure, cloud and data center services in Asia.

About OneAsia

Established in 2009, OneAsia is a leading data center, connectivity and cloud solutions provider
offering a full range of infrastructure, management, connectivity and application services to
business of all sizes. The Company is operating top-tier rated data centers and offering services
across Asia including Hong Kong, Shanghai and Nantong. OneAsia cares about the sustainability
of the industry as much as the reliability of our services, we integrate the state-of-the-art and
green technologies into our data center infrastructure and our service solutions to keep our
customers well connected at any time and from anywhere. For more information, please visit
www.oneas1a.com

About APG Asset Management

Every day APG is busy with something that already concerns millions of Dutch people and one
day will concern millions more: pensions. APG strives to provide a good pension in a livable world
for all participants, employers and pension funds. Together we work on a sustainable future in
which we do not only look at prosperity, but also at well-being. Because pensions are about
people, life and how we live together. So that we, our parents, and our children can enjoy a good
income. Today, tomorrow, and beyond. As the largest pension provider in the Netherlands APG
looks after the pensions of 4.7 million participants. APG provides executive consultancy, asset
management, pension administration, pension communication and employer services. We work
for pension funds and employers in the sectors of education, government, construction, cleaning,
housing associations, sheltered employment organizations, medical specialists, and architects.

APG manages approximately €573 billion (December 2020) in pension assets. With
approximately 3,000 employees we work from Heerlen, Amsterdam, Brussels, New York, Hong
Kong, Shanghai and Beijing.
www.apg.nl
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